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STUDENT ORCHESTRAL COMPOSITION  
 

The Primary schools Music Festival has a commitment to demonstrating and supporting music 
pathways for ALL students and can also provide opportunities to Secondary and Tertiary music 
students to further develop their compositional skills. 

Senior Secondary and Tertiary students are invited to submit an orchestral composition for 
consideration for the Festival of Music repertoire. We envisage that this composition may be 
incorporated as part of the students’ core learning outcomes and are open to negotiate the process 
to fit the necessary criteria. 

Besides accompanying the choir, the orchestra also performs two standalone orchestral works.  

We are inviting your composition students to submit an original work for us to consider as one of 
these pieces, to be performed by the orchestra in the concert program. 

This presents a very special opportunity for a student composition to be performed by young 
musicians and shared in a prestigious performance setting with a wide audience. 

For more details regarding guidelines for composition for our Festival of Music Orchestras 
(instrumentation, playing ranges as well as technical abilities of members) as well as scores 
appropriate for submission, please email domusic79@schools.sa.edu.au 

Interested persons should contact Robyn Filmer, Director of Music domusic79@schools.sa.edu.au 
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